



2011 Board Meeting  
2011 TADA Meeting Minutes  
February 7, 2011  
Beginning of Spring 2011 Season

Meeting was called to order at 7:15pm

Officers in Attendance:

Doug Silverblade  
Jessica Robinson  
Cheryl Moore  
Sheila Gmeiner  
Jennifer Browder  
David Rash  
Dan Gabric

- No meeting minutes were available from previous years final board meeting.
- Treasurer's Report
  - \$3,237 in the bank
  - 16/18 teams paid – 71/83 members paid
  - 12 mugs sold so far
  - State team dues will be coming up and FDA/ADO dues before fall season
- Old Business
  - Storage Issues – in need of a place to store portable boards, mugs, shirts and other league items.
    - Cost and accessibility are both issues. Purchase of a structure or trailer discussed. Sheila also mentioned splitting the cost of a storage unit already being leased for use of part. Dave will be looking online for used storage options and Sheila's offer is being considered in the meantime.
  - Portable Boards – league is unsure about the condition of a majority of the portables. Doug will get with Don Hoffman to see the condition of the portables and discuss moving them.
- New Business
  - Issues in week 1 of league – none reported
  - Facebook Page – would like this page to be utilized more.
    - Discussion board for complaints and ideas.
    - Photo uploads by anyone with league photos
  - State Team – must send letter of intent and have team letter in by June 1<sup>st</sup>.
    - State teams dates for this year are September 16,17 and 18 and October 21,22 and 23.
    - Proposed dates for tryouts are 3/12-13, 4/2-3 and 4/30-5/1. First and third weekend will be men on Saturday and women on Sunday and the second will be women on Saturday and men on Sunday.
    - Games to be played are two games of 401 and one of Cricket.
    - Proposed first and third tryout at Corner Pocket and second at AJ's. Doug and Jessica will meet with bar owners to discuss.
  - Seminole Shoot – must get a date approved by FDA
    - Proposed dates of event are August 6-7.
    - Will discuss with Bill at Corner Pocket.
  - Charity Tournament – Darts for DART
    - Sheila will talk with organization to see if they would like to schedule another tournament with us.

- Closing Remarks
  - Would like to schedule board meetings every 3-4 weeks.
  - Needed to work on better food for next awards party
  - Dan would like to schedule a non-dart related event.
  - Rules need to be updated to reflect professional rules as outlined by FDA. Also discussed adding consequences for breach of rules and bylaw update.

Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm